
 

 

Official 

WANDSWORTH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(2) 

 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – HONEYWELL ROAD, SW11  
 

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the London Borough of Wandsworth 

intends to introduce a temporary road closure in Honeywell Road to allow installation 

of bollards (hereinafter referred to as “the works”). 

 

2. The road closure will be implemented on Friday 9 July 2021 between the hours of 

8.00am and 5.00pm and will remain in force during the said hours for the duration of 

the works, subject to a maximum period of 5 days.  The works are anticipated to be 

completed within 1 day.  

 

3. Whilst the works take place, no person shall cause or permit any vehicle to enter, 

proceed or wait (including waiting for the purposes of loading / unloading) in 

Honeywell Road between its junction with Webb’s Road and its junction with Northcote 

Road to the extent indicated by prescribed traffic signs.   

 

4. An alternative route for vehicles will be indicated by prescribed traffic signs.  Local 

access will be maintained whenever possible. 

 

5. Any vehicle waiting in contravention of any restriction imposed by this Notice may be 

removed under the provisions of the Removal and Disposal of Vehicles Regulations 

1986 

 

6. Further information may be obtained from the Council’s Operational Services – 

telephone number (020) 8871 8210. 

 

Dated this sixth day of July 2021 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

Assistant Director of Environment and Community Services Town Hall 

(Traffic and Engineering) Wandsworth 

SW18 2PU 

 

 


